

ST. CHARLES PARISH

OFFICE OF THE COUNCIL SECRETARY

P.O. BOX 302 • HAHNVILLE, LOUISIANA 70057 (985) 783-5000 • Fax: (985) 783-2067 www.stcharlesparish-la.gov

April 28, 2022

CERTIFIED MAIL #7014 3490 0000 8712 6824 RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

Bishop Otis Kenner 1114 East Harding Street Destrehan, LA 70047

Dear Bishop Kenner:

The council office has been notified that you wish to resign as a member of the Regional Planning Commission as of August 2020. The council office has not received your written resignation to date; therefore, please let this correspondence serve as confirmation of your resignation.

Should you oppose our records indicating your resignation as a member of the Regional Planning Commission as of August 2020, please contact me at 985-783-5125 prior to May 13, 2022.

Sincerely,

MICHELLE IMPASTATO COUNCIL SECRETARY

MI/sm